
 

 
 TO: HONORABLE MAYOR FROM: Toni J. Taber, CMC 

  AND CITY COUNCIL  City Clerk 

   

SUBJECT: REDISTRICTING COMMISSION  DATE: October 25, 2021 

 APPOINTMENT 

              

 

RECOMMENDATION  

 

(a) Appoint the following Commissioner to the Redistricting Commission. 

 Citywide and Chair: Joanna Rauh 

 

OUTCOME   

 

Approval of this appointments will fill a vacancy to the Citywide and Chair seat on the 

Redistricting Commission. 

 

BACKGROUND   

 

After the Chair resigned, the Vice Chair has been Acting as Chair. 

 

ANALYSIS   

 

Appointment of this position will allow for the citywide representative to be included in the draft 

map discussions as well as provide a new Chair appointment. 

 

 

EVALUATION AND FOLLOW-UP 

 

Redistricting is required by state and local law and must be completed every ten years following 

the United States Census. 

 

PUBLIC OUTREACH  

 

The memorandum has been posted on the City Clerk’s website as part of the October 26, 2021 

City Council Meeting Agenda. 

 

COORDINATION  

 

This memorandum has been coordinated with the Office of the City Attorney. 

 

COUNCIL AGENDA: 10/26/21 

FILE: 21-2336 

ITEM: 2.20 
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CEQA  

 

Not a Project, File No. PP17-010, City Administrative Activities, resulting in no changes to the 

physical environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

       TONI J. TABER, CMC 

       City Clerk 

 

For questions, please contact Toni Taber, City Clerk, at (408) 535-1260. 


